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PABLO
Can I Get you something to drink?

EDUARDO
I don’t want anything

PABLO
Look, don’t be nervous. As soon as 
you have the president on the 
phone, you will make it clear that 
if he doesn’t remove the troops 
surrounding the prison immediately, 
there will be grave consequences. 
But if he withdraws the troops 
we’ll stay here quietly and 
complete our sentence.

Pablo hands him the phone. Eduardo calla the president and 
talks on the phone.

EDUARDO
It’s Eduardo, vice minister of 
justice. I need to talk to the 
president... how long will I be 
here as a hostage?

PABLO
You are not my hostage. You are my 
guest.

The president hangs up the phone

EDUARDO
They hung up.

PABLO
So, then... the president is to 
busy to talk to me.

Beat.
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PABLO
I just realized something. The 
president didn’t just betray me, he 
also betrayed you. He knew if you 
came here... look at me... there 
would be three options. One: I 
would leave with you peacefully. 
Two: I take you hostage. Three: I 
shoot you, and then he would have a 
good excuse to kill me. Right? 
Either way, he wins. Right?

EDUARDO
Maybe the president is betraying us 
both. You could be right. But you 
know something? I’ll sacrifice my 
life to make sure you’re dead.

PABLO
You think you’re better thank me, 
but you’re wrong. I come from 
nothing. I fought hard to become 
what I am. If the Goverment hadn’t 
come after me I would be where you 
are now... the vice minister of 
justice.

EDUARDO
You and I are nothing alike. You 
are a criminal. And criminals can’t 
run forever.

One of Pablo’s man comes to tell Pablo something

MAN
Sir...

Whispers something in Pablo’s ear.

PABLO
Your friend Gaviria has ordered 
Special Forces to raid the prison 
while you’re still inside.



3.

EDUARDO
I would’ve done the same thing.

PABLO
Dont kill him. If he dies... It 
will be in the hands of his own 
government. Good luck, vice 
minister.


